
 

 
November 15, 2002 
 
Admission Office 
ATTN: College Recruiter 
 
Dear College Recruiter, 
 
I am Bobby Clark, Director of Educational Activities for the Gamma Gamma Lambda Chapter of 
Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity.  I am writing this message on behalf my chapter to invite you to 
participate in our 25th annual College Fair at Southside High School, Greenville, SC on January 
18, 2003.   
 
The fair is a part of a larger event, our Martin Luther King, Jr. Award program, where we are 
honoring high achieving high school students in Greenville County in five categories: Athletics, 
Art, Leadership, Music, and Scholarship. Sophomore, junior, and senior students are eligible for 
the awards, and all are strongly encouraged to attend the fair. The main award program will last 
from 10 am until 11 am and the fair will be open to students immediately after the program and 
until 1 PM. Lunch will be provided at noon as part of the program. 
 
We would like you and your institution to be represented at our event.  If you can attend, please 
fill out the enclosed form and fax to 864-656-0750 by December 20, 2002. You may also send a 
reply to my email address (carlc@alumni.clemson.edu) as long as it includes all the information 
on the confirmation form. 
 
Once I receive your confirmation, I will forward directions and other details about the event to 
you via email. If you would like more information about Gamma Gamma Lambda Chapter or 
Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. please visit our web site at www.gglapa.org. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 864-656-0950. Thank you for your time, and I hope 
to see you there on the 18th.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bobby Clark 
Director of Educational Activities 



 

MMMAAARRRTTTIIINNN   LLLUUUTTTHHHEEERRR   KKKIIINNNGGG,,,   JJJRRR...   222000000333   CCCOOOLLLLLLEEEGGGEEE   FFFAAAIIIRRR   
RRREEECCCRRRUUUIIITTTEEERRR   CCCOOONNNFFFIIIRRRMMMAAATTTIIIOOONNN   FFFOOORRRMMM 

 
Please return by December 20, 2002 to Bobby Clark 
By fax (864-656-0750) or by mail to carlc@alumni.clemson.edu 
 
Please print clearly and fill out the information completely. 
 
Name of Recruiter: 
 
 
 
 
College/University you are planning to represent:  
 
 

 
 
Contact phone number: ___________   Contact email address: _________________________ 
 
 
Your expected arrival time and departure times that day:  
 
 
 
 
Any other special arrangements: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: We will provide one table and two chairs on first come, first served basis. We can’t provide 
any audio/visual equipment.  
.  
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